
Dear All-Star Family, 
 
I am honored and excited to serve as principal of Ogletree Elementary School. My background 
includes working in education at both the elementary and secondary levels, and I look forward 
to helping our students embrace the wonder of childhood while preparing for the transition to 
middle and high school. At OES you will find a staff dedicated to serving the Auburn community, 
and who work to follow the “Golden Rule” as we interact with children and families. We truly 
love what we do, and approach each day with laughter and a smile!  
 
As an administrator, I support learning that fosters creativity and critical thinking. I believe that 
our children naturally want to explore the world around them, and I encourage my teachers to 
offer opportunities for students to experiment. This focus on discovery and curiosity, coupled 
with the right tools and strategies, leads to a school that is both successful, and whole lot of 
fun.  
 
It is important to me that you feel welcome at our school, and that you are involved in your 
child’s education. I encourage you to reach out to your teacher, become part of our PTO, and 
contact me at any time. I hope you will visit us this year, and join us on this wonderful journey. I 
also invite you to follow us on social media (sites listed below) so that you can see the great 
things happening at OES. I know you will find that our teachers are enthusiastic partners, and 
that by working together, we can help your child have a wonderful year! 
 
With Gratitude, 
 
Caroline Raville 
 
Twitter: @OgletreeAllStar 
Facebook: Ogletree Elementary 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Ogletree-Elementary-School-2082551618637567/

